
The Reddings Primary & 
Nursery School Travel 

Policy 
 

We are a happy and healthy 
school! 

 
As part of this we encourage active travel for all 
our school community for the following reasons:  

• Walking and cycling keeps us fit and healthy  
• It helps pupils develop road safety skills which will keep 

them safe in later life 
• It helps keep our local air clean and our streets free 

from congestion 
• It helps us maintain friendly relationships with our 

neighbours 
 
What we do: 

• All local school trips are made by public transport 
where possible, or on foot if the destination is close by 

• We let all parents/carers of new pupils know that we 
are an active travel school before their child starts  

• We promote the use of the journey planner for all new 
pupils to help them plan their journey to school using 
safe and sustainable travel 

• We encourage all members of our school community to 
walk, scoot, cycle or travel by public transport to school 

• We ask everyone to join in with the walk to school 
weeks – either walking the whole journey to school or 
parking away from the school and walking the 
remainder of the way 

• We promote safe and active travel as much as possible 
by using our noticeboard, newsletter and website 

• We provide a school travel leaflet showing public 
transport links and reminding our school community of 
the benefits of active travel 

 

 
 


